
I strongly support greatly enhanced gun control. There is no excuse for not having it in a progressive state like ours. 

HB 2543 makes an important change in the rules. Without a cleared background check, no one should be buying a gun. If the state 
police are slow, the solution is to fix the problem in that department, not to throw the background check out the window. Please take 
this small but significant step toward ending the plague of gun violence in our cities and elsewhere.


